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Dear Patient,  
 
Most insurance companies have decided, for unclear reasons, not to cover most allergy 
medications any longer. Our first priority is to you, the patient, to provide you with the 
most appropriate, effective, and safe treatment. We will do our best to obtain whatever 
medications deemed necessary for your treatment. Authorization for medications 
usually require our staff to apply for medication approvals, which sometimes can be a 
long process.  
 
In order to help us, please insert the date next to any of the listed medications or 
treatments you have tried. In many cases, insurance companies still refuse to cover the 
medications needed at which point we may recommend Immunotherapy, or allergy 
shots. 
 
Thank You.  
 
Fluticasone nasal spray _________________ Xyzal ________________________ 

Flonase _____________________________  Benadryl _____________________ 

Flunisolide nasal spray _________________  Loratadine ____________________ 

Nasonex ____________________________  Claritin _______________________ 

Nasacort AQ _________________________  Cetirizine _____________________ 

Rhinocort ___________________________  Zyrtec ________________________ 

Veramyst ___________________________  Fexofenadine __________________ 

Omnaris ____________________________  Allegra _______________________ 

Singulair ____________________________  Astelin _______________________ 

Patanase ____________________________ 

 
Patient Signature _________________________________Date ___________ 
 
Parent or Guardian (if patient is a minor) _____________________________ 
 
Print Name _______________________________________________________ 


